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Route 1 North Committee  
 

Meeting 
Monday, November 21, 2016 

6:30 PM 
Town Hall, 2nd floor conference room 

 

Agenda 
 

1. Introductions 
 

2. Review of Draft Minutes of October 17, 2016 Meeting 
 

3. Scope & Schedule 
              Project Steps 
             

4. Expectations of Committee 
 

5. Status of Current Work 
            What we have done so far 
            What’s left to do 

 
6. Public Process & Outreach 

            What do we want to know from the community 
            On-Line Survey 

 
7. Defining Success 

Ideas   Issues 
Opportunities  Zoning 
Land Use  Market – Economic Factors 
Character  Connectivity 
 Environment 
 
 What do we need to know from you 
 What you would like to know  
 

8. Next Steps – What’s Happening Next 
 

9. Questions – Closing Discussion 
 
10. Next Meeting 

 
Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-Range Planning at 699-5340, tholtwijk@falmouthme.org if 

you would like more information or would like to be added to the committee’s distribution list.  
Thank you.  

mailto:tholtwijk@falmouthme.org

